
 

  

  

 

 

 

          
                                                                                                  Thursday 27 April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
 

Thursday 4th May – King’s Coronation Celebrations! 
 
To celebrate the King’s Coronation we would like to invite you to a whole school picnic 
on the school field, so that you can have lunch with your child/ren and share in the 
celebrations!  If you have more than one child, I would suggest sitting with your 
youngest and siblings can join you. Please come to the main gates at 12.15pm and I 
will meet you. 
 
This will be weather dependent and unfortunately if poor weather then we will have to 
cancel parents attending. 
 
Nursery children are all invited and they will be collected from the nursery classroom 
door at 1.15pm. Nursery children who normally access 30 hours will stay until 3pm. 
 
Those children who would normally have a school dinner on this day, will be ordering 
a school packed lunch with the options of a ham, cheese or tuna baguette. For those 
children and all parents who will be bringing in a packed lunch from home, please can 
I remind you not to bring in any of these items below, due to some of our children 
having severe allergies. Thank you for cooperation in this matter. 
 
Foods not allowed: 
Eggs, sesame (including humous), nuts, avocado. 
 
If you have a spare picnic blanket that you would kindly let your class teacher borrow 
for this event please inform them.   
 
We hope that it will be a dry and sunny day! 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
 


